
 

 

 

 

January 23, 2024 

Thomas A. Barthold, Chief of Staff 

Joint Committee on Taxation 

502 Ford House Office Building 

Washington, DC  20515 

 

Dear Mr. Barthold: 

I write to request additional analysis of the Joint Committee on Taxation’s revenue 

estimate of “Title I, Tax Relief for Working Families” included in H.R. 7024, the Tax Relief for 

American Families and Workers Act of 2024.  

 

The bill contains important tax relief for working parents, especially those who are 

growing their families. Specifically, I would like to request a breakdown of the revenue effects of 

each of the child tax credit changes in Section 101: per-child credit phase in; use of prior-year 

earnings in 2024 and 2025; increase in the refundable maximum; and indexing the credit starting 

in 2024. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact John 

McDonough (John.McDonough@mail.house.gov) in my office. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

CHRISTOPHER H. SMITH 

Member of Congress 

mailto:John.McDonough@mail.house.gov

